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We wanted to have a chat with you but were unable to. This 
leaflet gives you some information about our team as well as 
how to contact us.

Who are we and what do we do?
We are the Criminal Justice Liaison and Diversion Team (CJLDT). Sometimes 
people refer to us as the ‘mental health team’ but we can help you and other 
children and young people with lots of things including:

•	 Mental health which can include feeling 					   
sad, angry, upset, worried 

•	 Learning difficulties/disabilities 
•	 Drugs and alcohol 
•	 School, college and jobs  
•	 Money (debt and benefits)
•	 ADHD 
•	 Autism 
•	 Talking to someone. 

Who do we see?
We try to see all children and young people, age 10 and above, who have 
contact with the police and/or courts to help you to get support for anything 
you may be struggling with. 

Where do we work?
We work in Liverpool, Sefton and Wirral in all Merseyside police stations and 
courts, including the youth court. We are also based within the YOT/YOS and 
can see you at school, college, work or home.
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Who do we work with?
You are the most important person we work with. We also work with other 
teams including CAMHS, YOT/YOS, police, courts and social care to help 
support you and get the most appropriate outcome from your contact with 
the criminal justice system. 

Please contact us…
We would really like to speak with you to see if you need any help from our 
team. You or a carer/family member can contact our team by ringing our 
office in South Sefton Magistrates Court on 0151 478 6550. This is our main 
office and we are available Monday to Friday, 9.00am to 5.00pm.
 
Our office number in Liverpool Youth Court is 
0151 478 6599/6522/6573/6583 and we are available Monday to Friday, 
9.00am to 5.00pm. 

In court, please knock on our office door or ask the YOT court team to speak 
with us. We’re based on the Liverpool Youth Court landing. 

Please note, the above numbers are not crisis lines. 


